
NATALIE MORLEY 

My Name is Natalie Morley.   I am originally from St Helens and attended local primary 

and secondary schools (The Sutton Academy, formerly Sutton High being my secondary 

school).  I now work as a Product Manager within Finance, with an agile working 

schedule which inevitably enables me to have the time to become fully involved as a 

Parent Governor. 

  

As a mum of one child in the school and another child due to move up next year I am 

passionate about the role and want to ensure that The Sutton Academy is the best it can 

be in all aspects of our children’s schooling.  I want to make sure the voices of all parents 

with children at The Sutton Academy are heard and that the school can work 

unanimously and seamlessly with parents.  I will strive to do my upmost to not only help 

with your priorities, concerns and hopes but make certain that these form part of the 

school’s decision making strategy moving forward, ensuring every child is given the 

support, encouragement and services to make their aspirations become a reality, 

whatever they may be, no matter how big or how small. 

  

I feel my current role as a Product Manager will help ensure I look at everything in its 

entirety, building on the existing foundation of the school, making things that are not so 

right, right and things that are good, great.  I want all children to come to school feeling 

happy, feeling involved, feeling like they are an important part of the school no matter 

what their abilities or career path. 

  

Outside of my work I personally have a diverse understanding of the local community 

and services and feel this will benefit not only you as parents but the school as a whole.  

  

If elected I promise I will ensure I give 100% effort, 100% of the time. 

  

Thanks  

  

Natalie 

  
 


